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The Appeal is relevant because it is a very recent Decision involving the redevelopment of a 

brownfield site in the Green Belt and the possible application of Paragraph 154g. 

 

The site was technically Previously Developed Land albeit with extensive grazing fields. The scheme 

was considered to be inappropriate development and the Inspector concluded that Very Special 

Circumstances did not exist. 


